
DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Bloomingdale, Illinois 
Regular Meeting      March 25, 2024 

 
FOR ACTION 
 
Subject:  Approval of Third Party Cleaning Service 
 
Earlier this month in the Thursday Letter, I briefed the Board of Education as to the 
cleanliness conditions at Westfield and the solution proposed by bringing in a third 
party service to address the problem for the remainder of this school year.  GSF 
agreed to a contact just under $35,000 to perform these services and their contract 
that I signed is attached.  This arrangement will give the administration more time 
to assemble and select night custodians in time for summer work so that they are 
prepared for the start of the 2024-2025 school year as a team.  GSF began to 
serve Westfield in the evenings on Monday, March 11. 
 
It is the recommendation of the Administration to approve the contract with GSF, 
as presented. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation:  The Board approve the contract with GSF, as presented. 


